
          

Currituck Activates Disaster Debris Contract 
 
Currituck County is planning to conduct a roadside collection of vegetative debris caused by Hurricane 
Dorian. At this time, the county has not scheduled an exact date and time for the collection to begin. 
This information will be determined after consulting with contractors and completing damage 
assessments. 
 
Property owners may also take debris to the Transfer Station or one of the county’s convenience 
centers. 
 
The scheduled collection will pick up vegetative debris from the right-of-way on state maintained roads 
only. Residents may find out if they live on a state maintained road at the following website: 
https://apps.ncdot.gov/SRLookup/ 
 
Only vegetative storm debris will be collected. No bagged debris or other items will be collected. 
 
Residents who live on private roads should take storm debris to the Transfer Station or one of the 
county’s convenience centers. 
 

- END -  
 

• County Manager:  Ben Stikeleather; ben.stikeleather@currituckcountync.gov, 252-232-2075 
• Public Information Officer:  Randall Edwards; randall.edwards@currituckcountync.gov, 252-

232-0719 
 

• County website:  https://co.currituck.nc.us/ 
• Facebook:  https://www.facebook.com/CurrituckGovernment/ 
• Twitter: https://twitter.com/CurrituckGov 
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